Minutes for the Kokopelli Board Meeting April 2017

Meeting was called to order on April 4, 2017 at 1:40 pm

Officers that were present were Linda Laning, Nancy Ellis, Alice Dyck and Jody McComb.

An officer change occurred in the 2015-2016 season and Jody McComb replaced Toni Zunino as Secretary after Toni resigned.

Nancy reviewed the Treasurers report and new prices to play were present and approved by the Kokopelli powers to be.

OLD PRICES:		NEW PRICES:	
Oct 25 thru Dec 25	for \$40	Jan, Feb, March	\$50
Dec 26 thru Apr 3	for \$50	April	\$40
April 4 thru May 25	for \$40	May	\$30
May 26 thru Sep. 26	for \$23	June thru Sep.	\$23
		October	\$30
		Nov thru Dec.	\$40

The Christmas party for Dec. 2017 was discussed and the following were suggested:

Discontinue gift exchange between players

Instead, bring a toy or stuffed animal to donate to the children's hospital and /or use money's spent on gift giving to sponsor a charitable donation.

A committee will be formed next fall to research charities.

We discussed some changes to next year's Spring golf awards:

Add 4 medals. 2 for Medallion winners and 1 each for most improved and lowest putts winners.

Proxies continue to be flighted and the same player can win multiple proxies

Money payouts for Low Gross, 2nd low gross and 3rd low gross

Money payouts for Low Net, 2nd low net and 3rd low net

Most improved player

Lowest putts, 2nd and 3rd lowest

Lowest gross and lowest net score (3 places)

Medal winners will also receive certificates.

50/50 will continue. Players are very receptive, and it is good income for the clubs activities.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 pm

Submitted by Jody McComb

Kokopelli LL, Secretary